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Dedication 
 

 This year’s Belmont Town Report is dedicated in memory of Suzanne Roberts. Sue died 
at her home on Friday, June 14, 2013 surrounded by her family. Sue had been a resident of 
Belmont since 1950 and had served on many Town committees, including Supervisor of the 
Checklist and she was a Trustee of Trust Funds until her passing. She was best known to many 
as the long-time Chairman of the Old Home Day Committee and organizer of the Belmont 10-
Mile Road Race. Sue was also very active for years as editor of the Belmont Better Times. Sue’s 
commitment to the community will be missed by everyone.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Suzanne S. Roberts 
April 24, 1925 – June 14, 2013 
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Belmont Volunteers move Dover Covered 
Pedestrian Bridge to its new home! 
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Photos Courtesy of Ken Knowlton 
 

We would like to thank the incredible volunteer efforts of Woody Fogg and Ken 
Knowlton who worked tirelessly this past fall with Mark Roberts and family of Leslie E. 

Roberts LLC to move a covered footbridge from the City of Dover to the Town of Belmont. 
Without these individuals and the professional expertise of Mark and his family, this project 

would not have come to fruition. Volunteers and donations are still needed to continue to 
move this project forward; we anticipate the first section of bridge to be placed in the spring 

behind the Belmont Mill. 
 



	
  	
   The	
  Town	
  of	
  Belmont	
  was	
  awarded	
  a	
  $15,000	
  matching	
  grant	
  from	
  the	
  New	
  
Hampshire	
  Land	
  and	
  Community	
  Heritage	
  Investment	
  Program	
  for	
  the	
  ongoing	
  
restoration	
  of	
  the	
  Town’s	
  historic	
  Bandstand	
  in	
  December	
  2013.	
  	
  
	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Congratulations	
  to	
  the	
  Belmont	
  Heritage	
  Commission	
  for	
  their	
  efforts	
  on	
  
behalf	
  of	
  the	
  community.	
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Belmont	
  Bandstand	
  on	
  the	
  move!	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  




